
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, September 25, 2020 5:00:03 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Joel Gardner
Submission Time: Sep 25 2020 4:00PM
Email: studio305@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-417-0055
Address: 35 Creighton St
Pocatello, ID 83201

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-20-26

Comment: "It makes no sense to impose a December 1, 2020 cutoff date for the current solar
net metering program with on plan in place for what happens after that date. Idaho Power
needs to complete a valuation study of customer generated power like they did for residential
customers. Ag and commercial customers have the right to fair rules, to choose energy
independence for their property, and stabilize their energy costs. Idaho Power should allow
farmers and families to meet their own energy needs. They also need to remove the arbitrary
100 kW maximum for net metering."

------
[Open in the PUC Intranet application]

mailto:Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov
https://puc.intranet.idaho.gov/apps/intranet/Comment


From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Scott Runkel <Scott Runkel <runkel1610@gmail.com>>
Jan Noriyuki
Solar for farmers
Saturday, September 26, 2020 9:34:52 AM

Hi PUC,
  I want to express my deep support for maintaining policies that allow farmers to benefit from
solar. Farmers should be treated the same as residential customers, giving them  25 years of
net-metering guaranteed. We need to encourage solar and other renewable energy throughout
the state as we move towards a clean energy grid. Hindering that process and putting extra
burden on farmers is not sound policy.
   Thank you,
Scott Runkel
Hailey, Idaho
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From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Sunday, September 27, 2020 7:00:05 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Paul Allen
Submission Time: Sep 27 2020 4:51AM
Email: pokyallen@hotmail.com
Telephone: 208-241-5265
Address: 7961 W Pocatello Creek Rd
Pocatello, ID 83201-9003

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Master Naturalists

Case ID: IPC-E-20-26

Comment: "I have not read Ithe above referenced petition from Idaho Power. It may be
reasonable. I would simply wish to encourage the commission to do al it can to promote
renewable energy in our state."

------
[Open in the PUC Intranet application]
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